Halsted Karley

From: Lyle [henriksen@rushmore.com]
Sent:  Thursday, June 26, 2008 10:29 AM
To: Halsted Karley

Subject: Request for appeal D & D Tuck Wash

Karley Halsted, PE
City of Rapid City
Project Manager | Growth Management

In response to the denial of the Request for Exception 8.2.1.B of the Rapid City Street Design
Criteria to increase the maximum driveway opening to 40 feet, our office is requesting an
appeal of this decision to be placed on the agenda of the next Public Works Committee
agenda.

Lisa Loveridge for

Lyle Henriksen
Henriksen, Inc.

Henriksen, Inc.

526 Saint Joseph Street, Suite A
Rapid City, South Dakota &§7701

Phone 6053540188 Fac &05-341-8088
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